
November 12
th

 Newsletter 

Dear parents, 

First, I would like to remind you that this week is the book week. It is a 

great opportunity for the students to find a book of their interest. Parents 

can send the money to the class teacher or buy it for their kids on the 

parents meeting. 

Second, the parent- teacher meeting will be next Sunday 19
th
 of 

November. It is very important for parents to attend so they get the 

chance to discuss their child's progress and receive their report card. 

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Regards, 

Mrs. Sherine 

This week: 

English: 

We will continue looking at Unit Two in the Pupil book “Exploring non-

fiction”. Students will learn how to write instructions. 

Spelling:  suffix (LY) 

Adding -ly to the end of an noun turns the word into an adjective. 

Quickly, softly, extremely, slowly, suddenly, finally, angrily, bravely, sadly, happily.                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                   

Grammar: 

General revision on all Grammar topics 

 Maths: 

Multiplication   

Science: 

 We will continue looking at unit Two in the Science book “Our Senses” 

 Social:  

We will continue looking at Unit one “Life in a village”. 

 


